
 

Date: 26/10/2020 

C 48 (2020-21) 

 

Dear Parents (Grades III,VI,VII), 

Reference: Change of facilitator  

Greetings on the Festive Occasion, 

Hope the learners were able to successfully conclude the Term One Examination in its true 

spirit that is it is intended for us as facilitators to understand their understanding of the topics 

with your able supervision we are confident that children are well on their path of their 

progress. 

 We write to you today for SVM always represents  sense of openness and transparency and 

it is therefore necessary for us to communicate with you that one of our dear facilitators Ms. 

Shruti Adwani who taught English and Social Science, also the HRT of Grade VI unfortunately 

makes her way back to her hometown for a very special and joyous occasion she has 

formalized date for her wedding and given the difficult pandemic circumstances her family has 

fixed her mahurat which cannot be altered and given these are personal sentiments we have 

accepted her resignation and her last working day will be November 5th 2020.  

We have reassigned all her classes and we have a fabulous team at SVM who is leading this.  

Grade III English will be taken by Ms. Renuka who has done her M.A in English Literature. 

Grade VI Social Science will be taken up by Ms. Priyadarshini who is a B.Ed and is  presently 

taking Social Science in Grade V and Biology in Grade VIII. 

Grade VII English will be taken by Ms. Rehana who is also B.Ed and has the experience of 

more than 15 years taking English, she has also taught ninth and tenth graders  during her 

teaching tenure.  

SVM facilitators are highly committed towards their duty and will ensure that the learners are 

able to develop an equally good rapport with these facilitators as well. Above all we are always 

open to your feedbacks and suggestions if any.  

 

Yours Truly, 

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal  

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir   

 


